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The Village of Barnesville contracts with the Regional Income
Tax Agency (R.I.T.A.) to manage our municipal tax collections.
R.I.T.A. offers residents and businesses free online filing and
payment options. For questions or additional information call
1-800-860-7482 or visit ritaohio.com, or contact the
Fiscal/Income Tax Office 740-425-3444.

The Barnesville Street Department will be picking up
Christmas Trees left curbside by residents until January 12th,
2023. No particular schedule will be followed and trees will be
picked up as time allows.

The Barnesville Public Works will be picking up leaves that are
left curbside by residents of the Village of Barnesville, as long as
they are contained in paper biodegradable compostable bags. No
plastic trash bags will be accepted. Bags must contain leaves
only and will be picked up as time allows. No specific schedule
will be followed. The collection will begin Oct. 15 and will end
Dec. 15. Also, there is no longer a drop-off point at the Depot,
and will be a dumping violation if found dropping off there.

Year round, residents should be cautious of on-going scams and
should be careful not to fall victim to them. The holiday season
seems to be a general time for an uptick in scams. Scammers will
use all kinds of tactics to gain information such as personal and
financial information from you. Never provide financial or
personal information to them. Simply just hang up if you feel like
you are talking with a scam caller. On going scams that have been
reported to the Police Department include: IRS Scam, Gift Card or
Money Card scams, Donation Requests for the Police or Sheriff
Department Scam (The Police Department and Sheriff Department
does not ask for donations). These are a few circulating the
Barnesville area. Scams can be reported to the Police by calling
740-425-1976 or reported to Ohio Attorney General Office online
www.OhioAttorneyGeneral.gov or by phone 800-282-0515.

Go Shamrocks!
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Snow Removal: Please do not shovel or plow snow
into roadway or onto neighboring properties
without permission the property owner.
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Planning to travel this winter and want to check
real-time road conditions and traffic information?

Check OHGO before you go. OHGO reports current
road activity, speeds, incidents, travel delays,

closures, and severe weather conditions for all of
Ohio’s Highways. You can download the OHGO

app today or visit: www.ohgo.com
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Well folks, Mr. Grinch is at again. Like so many others he
didn’t learn his lesson the first time. Mr. Grinch has found
himself in Barnesville Jail for attempting steal Christmas
right from Santa’s hands as sweet Mrs. Claus watched in
horror. He has been charged with Felony Christmas Theft.
Mr. Grinch has acknowledged his wrongdoings and wants
to save Christmas....again. He has a $500.00 cash bond. If
you can help us reach his $500.00 cash bond we have
something great planned to give someone a very special
Christmas. Any donations are appreciated and will be
used in conjunction with proceeds from other Department
fundraisers, including the K9 Golf Scramble. Donations can
be made at the Barnesville Police Department. Contact us
for more information! 740-425-1976. Thanks so much and
Merry Christmas!
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